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KLCC postpones Membership Law Hearing 
tomorrow 

 
For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Onerahtókha /April 2016) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission wishes to inform the community that tomorrow’s scheduled meeting on proposed 
amendments to the Kahnawà:ke Membership Law is postponed due to the passing of Lori 
Jacobs. 
 
Ms. Jacobs was a former KLCC Commissioner. She was also the sister of Chief Arlene Jacobs, 
who holds the Membership Portfolio. 

The meeting has been rescheduled to Tuesday, 17 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2016. The KLCC 
appreciates the community’s understanding at this very difficult time.     
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For further information please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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